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A Serious Disease (:30)
You may not think of flu as a serious disease, but complications can lead to severe illness, hospitalization, and even death. The Centers for Disease Control and Prevention recommends everyone six months and older get a flu vaccine every year. Vaccines are available at doctor’s offices, pharmacies, and your local health department. Protect yourself and your loved ones this flu season. Get a flu shot today.
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